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Family Gram

August 25, 2014
We all survived a busy, fun, exciting day!  Everyone should sleep well tonight!

As you know, third, fourth, and fifth grades are using a block schedule.  This means that most students will have two scholastic teachers.  The A.M. or morning teacher will be your child’s homeroom teacher, too.  Students may begin arriving in the classroom at 7:45 to unpack and begin their morning assignments.  Our morning block is from 8:10 a.m.-12:30 p.m.  This morning block includes out class activities—P.E., Art, Music, and Library/Computer as well as lunch and recess.  Any absence note, dismissal note, or general business note should be returned to the A.M. teacher.  Our afternoon or P.M. block is from 12:30- 3:10 p.m.  
We are looking forward to a great year with your child.  We feel that the new block schedule will help meet your child’s scholastic needs and build organizational skills.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.
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